
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

If your child is absent from school due to Covid-19 and is self isolating, ​they are 
expected to be completing their home learning assignments assigned by your 
class teacher. ​This will enable your child to keep up to date with their learning. 

If your child has symptoms of COVID-19 and is unwell please contact school so that 
we can update our school register - ​they will not be expected to complete home 
learning while off ill.  

However, if your child is ​self isolating ​ they will be expected to access Google 
Classrooms daily and return the assigned work.  

If you have any problems access Google Classrooms due to a lack of device and/or 
wifi please contact your child’s class teacher.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Louise Guthrie 

Headteacher 

 


